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February 26, 2022 

 
 

Sister Cities International 

1012 14th Street N.W 

Washington, DC 20005 

 

Dear Sister Cities International, 

 

It is my pleasure to wholeheartedly endorse Carlo Capua as a candidate for your 

Board of Directors.   

 

Carlo has been a fixture in our Fort Worth Sister Cities program for three decades 

and has held leadership roles on your national board.  He is skilled at bringing 

people together, he understands the importance of people-to-people diplomacy, and 

his expertise with virtual events would be a great asset to any organization 

challenged with keeping their members connected in the post-COVID world. 

 

I have personally seen the impact Carlo has made on Fort Worth since his 

transition from being an entrepreneur.  In less than 12 months working for our city, 

he has built consensus among our councilmembers on the need for a focus on 

global affairs.  He has become our city’s informal protocol officer, organizing 

visits for foreign diplomats, representing Fort Worth around the country, and 

developing global economic partnerships with our city. 

 

I have no doubt that Carlo would be an excellent fit in this role. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mattie Parker 

Mayor 


